
Summer Term 2009  
P.T.F.A. Newsletter! 

  

 Hi Everyone, 
   Apologies for the obvious lack of meetings since the Christmas 
Term. Everyone seems just so busy! 
 It does not mean that nothing has been happening. Behind the Scenes, so to 
speak, we have all been very busy indeed: 

‐ Happily, we planted 5 fruit trees and hope to be planting an 
assortment of soft fruits very shortly. 

‐ We raised £80 (£40 of which was donated to the school funds to help 
pay for coaches, school trips etc...) at the Mother’s Day Raffle – Thank 
you for all those who participated. 

‐ The School Disco raised £82.15p which we unanimously gave to the 
school council to boost their funds! 
 

 We are currently applying to several organisations for funding for our 
Garden Club Project. The plans have been put on hold until September due to 
unforeseen circumstances. 
 Now to the most important event! This year’s Summer Fayre! Last year we 
raised £700 profit so... with family fun in mind LET US BEAT THAT! 
As usual volunteers and donations would be greatly appreciated and please keep 
your eyes on the notice board for details of dates, stalls, times, P.T.F.A. minutes, 
date/time of next P.T.F.A. meeting etc.... 

Kindest Regards 
Mandy Davis 

(Chair) 
  


